From: Kelly Churney

To: Kathleen Ruderman; Cheryl Kleen
Subject: FW: 901 and 905 North Ocean Blvd
Date: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 3:16:42 PM

Kelly Churney
Administrative Assistant

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Rd.

Palm Beach, FL 33480
561-227-6408

561-835-4621 (fax)
www.townofpalmbeach.com

From: John Lindgren

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 2:53 PM

To: Alex lves (alexives@hotmail.com) <alexives@hotmail.com>; amginny@aol.com; betsyshiverick@gmail.com;
Bob Vila <bvtvbob@gmail.com>; dan.floersheimer@icloud.com; johncorey84@gmail.com; K. T. Catlin
(KTCatlin@hotmail.com) <KTCatlin@hotmail.com>; msmall@smallawpalmbeach.com; msmallpb@gmail.com;
Nikita Zukov <npzukov@msn.com>; rng@garrisonarch.com

Cc: John C. Randolph (jrandolph@jones-foster.com) <jrandolph@jones-foster.com>; Joshua Martin

<jmartin@ TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Paul Castro <PCastro@ TownofPalmBeach.com>; Logan Elliott
<LElliott@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kelly Churney <KChurney@ TownofPalmBeach.com>

Subject: FW: 901 and 905 North Ocean Blvd

FYI

John Lindgren, AICP
Planning Administrator

Town of Palm Beach

Planning, Zoning & Building Department
360 S. County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Phone: 561-227-6414
www.townofpalmbeach.com

From: Robin Weeks <robbill210@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 2:25 PM

To: John Lindgren <JLindgren@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: 901 and 905 North Ocean Blvd

Dear John ,
Please send this email on to members of Arcom. Thank you

Dear members of Arcom,
My husband and I live in a Bermuda cottage at 210 Jamaica Lane. We are very concerned that the two proposed


mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:KRuderman@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:CKleen@Townofpalmbeach.com

properties at 901 and 905 North Ocean Boulevard are still far too massive and large for their narrow lots. Please
insist that these new structures be scaled down to be more in keeping with our neighborhood.

Thank you,

Robin and Bill Weeks

Sent from my iPad



